

Information Governance Officer University of Wolverhampton Office of the University Secretary Wulfruna Building Wulfruna Street Wolverhampton WV1 1LY

T. +44 (0)1902 321000 (Switchboard)

Ref: FOI-56-22

By email: request-845771-c496353b@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear J P Sturgeon,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REF: FOI-56-22

I refer to your Freedom of Information request for information received by the University of Wolverhampton on 20 March 2022.

The decision with respect to your request for information is found in the attached Decision Notice.

If you are dissatisfied with our response, please contact us with the details of your dispute via email at FOI@wlv.ac.uk and we will conduct an internal review of our response.

If you are still dissatisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right of complaint to the Information Commissioner at the following address: https://ico.org.uk/

Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Sophie Cole Information Governance Officer 14 April 2022